
Regular Meeting – 2nd Monday of the Month at 8:00 pm
Executive Meeting – 2nd Monday of the Month at 7:00 pm

Clubroom Phone: (513) 729-0061

September/October 2021

Commander’s Corner
Hello follow Legionnaires, my first couple of months as Commander have been great. First and foremost 
I would like to thank Joe Foster and everyone else that helped get the kitchen spic& span and ready for the 
fish fry’s. We now have a new web site werner513.org you can go to the site and it has our event calendar, 
Officer Information and the history of our post. We will be keeping this website up to date with any events or 
information that comes up. As most of you know we have a great group of guys on our Color Guard, they do an 
amazing job giving a graveside service to our fallen Veterans. If you would be interested in joining, please speak 
with Heidi. Meetings are held on the 2nd Monday of each month, we would love to see you there to share you 
ideas on how to improve our wonderful post. So please attend and remember this is your post and we need to 
keep it going strong. Thank you for all you support and lets make this a great Year!!!!!!!

For God and Country 
Commander Charlies Gaddy

Auxiliary News
Hello to All. We are already more than 1/2 way through the 
2021 American Legion Auxiliary membership year. We want 
to make sure you are aware that 2022 dues are now available 
to pay! Even though there are many ways to pay your annual 
membership dues, we ask that you mail your $25.00 to Ann 
Rittmeier at 2033 Miles Rd. Cint. Oh. 45231. Fall and Winter 
are right around the corner. Please support our Post in all the 
activities ahead. Another Craft/vendor show will be on Sat. 
Oct. 9th and I am hoping to schedule another one in March 
of 2022. Flyers will be in the clubroom. Next meeting is Mon. 
Oct. 4th at 7:00 pm Please join us. We would love to see new 
faces and hear more ideas on how to help our Veterans. 

For God and Country 
Yvonne Becknell, Ladies Auxiliary President

Clubroom Corner
Well it’s that time of year and all of our activities are starting 
up, Fish fry’s 4:30 till 7:30 Dates in this newsletter.

Football season is here! Stop down to the clubroom and enjoy 
the Bengals games, discount drinks, food and great people.

Euchre Every Thursday at 7:00pm 

Pool and Darts: Free every day

We are always looking for new ideas to help drum up 
business to help support our Veterans, and also new faces. 
Please check the clubroom regularly for more events and 
activities. We only send out a newsletter 3 times a year so 
there are things that come up you may want to attend with 
your family and friends Hope to see you at all our events, 
we try to make them fun and with your help we could make 
them much more fun. Please thank your Vet’s!!!!!!!!!! 

Thank you for your support!!!!!!

Sons of the American Legion
Hello again, If you know of anyone that is eligible and 
wants to join our group, Please have them stop down at the 
clubroom to fill out an application. We now have the 2022 
membership cards on hand and have started collecting dues 
for next year. You can drop them off at the clubroom or 
Mail them to P.O. Box 31121 Mt.Healthy, Ohio 45231 Attn: 
Bill Imhulse

We are always looking for volunteers for the Fish Fry’s, 
Monte Carlo night, Turkey raffle and Night at the Races. If 
Interested Please see Bill Imhulse or Heidi Whitaker

As we always say, Please support Your clubroom and Our 
Activities.

For God and Country
S.A.L Commander
Bill Imhulse

JACK CORCORAN
ANDREW PRICE

MARTIN FAY
LEROY FULLER

ROBERT MOEVES
GORDON SCHNUR SR.



Mark Your Calendar
Fish Fry Dates: Oct. 1st & 15th Nov. 5th & 19th, Dec. 3rd & 17th, Jan. 7th &21st Feb. 4th & 18th, 
March 4th, 11th, 18th, & 25th April 1st, 8th, & 15th. All fish fry’s are held from 4:30 till 7:30pm. 
Hope to see you all there.

Monte Carlo Night: Oct. 16th (**Changed Date**)

Turkey Raffle: Nov. 21st starting at 2:00 in the clubroom

Adult xmas Party: Dec. 11th Kids xmas Party: Dec 19th

Annual Chili Cook Off: Jan. 30th	 Legion Birthday Party: March 5th

St. Patty’s Day party: March 17th	 Kids Egg hunt: April 16th

Night at the Races: April 23rd

Please Check the clubroom for details on these events and any other activities that may come up.
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S We are now collecting dues for 2022 They are $34, or if you are over 65 $32. Please do not pay 
your dues online, it will take a long time for us to receive your payment which will delay you from 
receiving your membership card. If you know of anyone that would like to become a member 
please encourage them to contact us, if they need help getting their DD214 we have a form in the 
clubroom to help them get this information. If you are a member 90 or older, the post pays your 
dues. So if you receive anything from national, just disregard it. Any questions on membership 
please e-mail me at erndaw55@gmail.com our call the clubroom.

God Bless America
Adjutant
Ernie Banfeild


